
 

 

Warner Bros. Studio Tour – The Making of Harry Potter 
Dear Parent(s), 
 
We are excited to announce an upcoming school trip for 49 of our Year 7 & 8 students to the 
Warner Bros. Studio Tour – The Making of Harry Potter. This trip will provide a unique 
opportunity for students to explore the magical world of Harry Potter and learn about the 
filmmaking process. 
 
Trip Details: 
 Date: Monday 31st March 2025 
 Departure Time: Students to be at school for 7:30 am, coach departing at 8:00am prompt 
 Return Time: 7:00pm Approx.  
 
Students will travel by coach to the Warner Bros. Studios. Upon arrival, they will embark on a 
guided tour of the iconic sets, including the Great Hall, Diagon Alley and the Forbidden Forest. 
They will also see original costumes, props, and special effects used in the films. 
 
Cost: 
The cost of the trip is £45, which can be paid over two instalments.  
Payment 1, £25, due by 31/10/25. Payment 2, £20, due by 29/11/2025.  
If you have any concerns regarding the payment, please contact school to discuss possible 
alternative arrangements. All payments to be made on ParentPay. Payments are non-
refundable.  
 
Important Information: 
 Students will need to wear their full school uniform, bring a packed lunch and refreshments.  

If your child is entitled to free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided but you may 
still wish to provide snacks given the length of the trip. 

 Students may have the opportunity to visit the gift shop, so you may wish to give them a 
small amount of money. This is at your discretion and students must take responsibility for 
this. 

 Due to the late return of students, please ensure appropriate arrangements are made to 
get your child home safely. 
 

Unfortunately, places are limited to 49 students. The trip will go ‘live’ on ParentPay on 
Monday 30th September 2024. Once all tickets are sold, we will operate a waiting list 
for any interested students who were not successful in obtaining a ticket. Please email 
admin@oakwoodacademy.org.uk to place your child’s name on the waiting list. 
 
We believe this trip will be an enriching experience for our students, combining education with 
the excitement of exploring the world of Harry Potter.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Sanderson 
Head of English 

 


